
Attendance  
Year R – 81% 8 lates 

Year 1 – 83%  

Year 2 – 82% 6 lates 

Year 3 – 87%  

Year 4 – 86%  

Year 5 – 86%  

Year 6 – 82%  
*Only 2 classes this week have below 10 

lates, we would like to see more classes 

below this figure next week* 

Anyone who comes into school after 8:50am 

is marked as late. Please try to be an 

attendance

 

 Half Term 
We break up for October half term 

on Friday 21st October at normal 

time and will return on Monday 31st 

October at 8:40am. We hope 

everyone enjoys there half term 

break. 

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Olivia HG & Mark J 
Gabriella C 
Year 1 – Annie F & Harvey P 
Parker M 
Year 2 – Amelia F & Tyler HG 
Reggie MW 
Year 3 – Luca P & Ewan W 
Sofia L 
Year 4 – Alex J & Ethan G 
Alfie S 
Year 5 – Matilda R & Ava B 
Matilda R 
Year 6 – Charlie M & Amelia M 
Charlie M 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

School Photos 

On Wednesday 19th October 

we have the photographer in 

school to take the childrens 

photos. Please can all 

children come to school in 

their full uniform including 

year 4.  

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 14th October 

Parents Evening  
On Wednesday 19th October we 

will be holding our parents 
evening. The booking system for 

this is will close on Monday. 
Parents evening will be on from 
1:30-6:30pm. For any parents 
that use the ASC this will be 
available to use and will run 

from 1:30pm. Staff in the mobile 
will be serving tea and coffee 
from 1:30-2:30pm for parents 

and carers.  

 

 

 

Foxhowl 

Our Year 3 children had a 

brilliant time at Foxhowl this 

week. There are pictures of 

the trip on our facebook 

page.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Assembly 
Assembly next week is for year 

4. Assembly is on Friday at 9am. 
Parents and carers are welcome 

to come along.  

 

 

Year 4 Swimming 
Next week is the last session for 
year 4 to swim. Children are to 

come in school in their full 
uniform for their photos and to 
bring their swim kit with them 

with a pair of PJ’s too.  

 

 


